
13/04/2019 

MS Sheila Binegas 
14 / 74 - 76 Old Pittwater RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 
sbinegas@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I'm writing in support of the proposed Skywood climbing gym in Freshwater. Climbing is a 
rapidly growing sport which will make its Olympic debut in 2020. This gym is much anticipated 
by the local climbing community, which has been lacking a facility like this for sometime. 
Climbing is a fantastic activity for kids and adults alike, and will bring more business to the 
area. 
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